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Queens, NY, May 8, 2012 – NYS Senator Joseph P. Addabbo, Jr. (D-Howard Beach) released the
following statement today:

 

While I am grateful for the additional officers that have finally been assigned to the 106th Precinct, I will
continue to advocate for more officers, due to the increase in business at Resorts World at Aqueduct. I
also appreciate the four additional officers said to have been assigned by the Police Commissioner to the
racino on weekends, which will be helpful in assuring the safety and quality of life for my constituents. 
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